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[bookmark: _Hlk151727719]Today, I am publishing our fifth Armed Forces Covenant Annual Report covering the period to 31 March 2023. The report provides an update on the range of support provided across Wales to the Armed Forces community. We are committed to supporting all those who serve, have served and their families, and we will continue to work with all our partners to maintain our commitment to upholding the Armed Forces Covenant. 

I would like to thank the members of the Armed Forces Expert Group and all stakeholders across Wales for their ongoing commitment to delivering services that recognise the value and sacrifices of our Armed Forces community. 

A copy of the Armed Forces Covenant Annual Report, published in both the Welsh and English languages, can be found at: Armed Forces Covenant: annual report 2022 to 2023
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